CEPTEMBER LTH @ 5:30PM

GO HAWKS!
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FUTURE HAWKS!

YOUR PRESENCE IS REQUESTED AS A SPECIAL GUEST AT THE BHS HOMECOMING
PARADE ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6TH, 2022. STEP-OFF IS AT 5:30 PM.

JOIN US TO KICK OFF THE WEEK'S HOMECOMING FESTIVITIES!

ALL BIRDVILLE HIGH SCHOOL FEEDER SCHOOLS, HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT
ORGANIZATIONS AND ATHLETIC TEAMS ARE INVITED TO BE A PART OF THE PARADE!

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE PARADE, WE WILL HAVE OUR HOMECOMING PEP RALLY
AT THE FAAC AND HOMECOMING CARNIVAL INCLUDING GAMES, FOOD TRUCKS, AND
HAWKS SPIRIT SALES IN OUR STUDENT PARKING LOT.

BY WEARING YOUR SCHOOL'S SPIRIT SHIRT, MAKING SIGNS, AND BE LOUD!!

RSVP IS REQUESTED BY FRIDAY, AUGUST 26TH TO JENNIFER BEASLEY AT
JENNIFER.BEASLEY@BIRDVILLESCHOOLS.NET.
DETAILS REGARDING PARKING AND STUDENT DROP OFF WILL BE PROVIDED TO YOU VIA EMAIL.



